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WEIR BUILDING - MASON CITY, IOWA 

DIAL: GA 3-8634 

April 11, 1961 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your very interesting letter concerning 
reception of our neighboring station at Charles City 
and the signal on 1010 KC. 

I have checked our log and with the announcer on 
duty and can confirm your reception of KSMN at the 
time between 6:45 and 7PM, April 5th. I'm sure 
that our signal must have been pretty ragged in 
view of the powerful 1010KC stations operating near- 
er to your receiver. 

It's a pleasure to confirm your reception report of 
KSMN and again, thanks for such an interesting letter. 

Sincerely yours, 

Hubert Marshall 
Chief Engineer 

STUDIOS HAMPTON, IOWA CLEAR LAKE, IOWA 


